Louise Boedeker 44900 Pine Street Mendocino, CA July 12, 2020

Re: MHRB 2020-0001 Dominy

Dear Review Board Members,

I am writing in opposition to the solar installation being proposed for 44855 Pine Street, Mendocino.

Generally, I am a supporter of renewable energy. This development, I believe, is incompatible with the surrounding historic homes, community center, and also the local cemetery.

As a longtime and frequent visitor to Evergreen Cemetery, I find the prospect of viewing large solar panels upsetting and not in keeping with it's historic nature. My solitary walks through the cemetery serve as meditative trips through time. Most people I see there are quiet and reflective as well.

Thank you for your service to the Mendocino community and being conscious of the history of our town that we carry forward. I regret that we cannot speak our thoughts and feelings in person, but I urge you all to allow time and consciousness of the past to inform your decision regarding the future.

Thank you,

Louise Boedeker Soealeke

RECEIVED

JUL 2 0 2020

PLANNING & BUILDING SERV FORT BRAGG CA

Public Comment MHRB-2020-0001